
CHAPERONING and/or VOLUNTEERING  
at The West Tisbury School 

Many West Tisbury School parents and guardians volunteer in the 
classroom or at other school events and activities, as well as 
chaperone field trips.  We encourage and welcome your involvement!  
If you anticipate joining in, you must take care of the following before 
you will be considered. 

CORI FORM: 
To volunteer or participate with our students in any manner, 
parents/guardians must have completed and submitted a CORI form 
through the Superintendent’s Office. 

A CORI form can ONLY be obtained from the 
Superintendent’s Office.  You MUST go to the 
Superintendent’s Office with a current photo ID to 
complete the process right there. 

FINGERPRINTING: 
To volunteer for any OVERNIGHT school trip or activity, you MUST be 
fingerprinted.  Fingerprinting is ONLY available at the 
Superintendent’s Office and by appointment ONLY. 


